
The Ambassador of the Federal Republic of Germany to the Secretary of
State for External Affairs of Canada

Ottawa, April 28th, 1972.
No. 44172

SIR,

I have the honour to acknowledge receipt of your Note No. ECS-513 of
April 28, 1972, which reads as foflows:

(See Canadiant Note No. ECS-513 of April 28, 1972)
I have the honour to inform you that my Government agrees with the

proposais contained in your Note of April 28th, 1972 and that your Note and
this Note in reply shail constitute an Agreement between our two Goverfl-
ments, to enter into force on the date of this Note.

Accept, Sir, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

DIETRICH BARON VON MIRBAC14

The Honourable
Mitchell W. Sharp, P.C., M.P.,
Secretary of State for External Affaîrs,
Ottawa.


